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Dear Trinity West Learning Community, 

I miss seeing you and your kids at school! Every time I talk to a parent or see messages from 

students my world gets brighter. I know you are doing your best! I’m so impressed with the 

work I see from the kids right now. I know you take it seriously and I love that about this 

school. I also know that encouragement comes in many forms and we have very high 

expectations for the students at Trinity West as we have incredible kids! 

Having kids at home all day every day is our new reality. At its best, the Covid-19 situation is 

not ideal. However, you and your child (children) are absolutely expected to keep engaging 

with us. Your willingness to share how it’s going will help all of us get better at this. 

Keeping stepping up, step into this new world, even if you don’t want to. It’s required. We 

have to do it. The parenting job description has expanded. The school is here for you. We hope 

to be a consistent, responsive, and supportive team ready to serve. 

We’re expecting your child to do school work and to learn. We know it is very much in the 

hands of parents to facilitate this. Factors like employment situations, number of children at 

home, reliability of internet can all be obstacles in the already challenging situation. I’ve asked 

all staff to be available to help and support the academic learning for students. I’m asking 

parents and students to do their very best work for the remainder of the year. This time will be 

well spent in assuring the continuation of learning and prepare students for their future. 

Keep up the good work! 

Stay connected! 

Don’t give up, if you have a hard day or challenging week - I’m here with tons of 

understanding and so are all the amazing teachers and staff. 

Sending my very best wishes, 

Michelle Ostrosky 

Michelle Ostrosky  

Trinity West Principal        

 

 


